
 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT 
WATERSHED ROUNDTABLE 
4:00 PM NOVEMBER 29, 2018 
 
Dear Chesapeake Bay Policy Committee Member: 

On behalf of Bruce Williams, Chair of the Local Government 
Advisory Committee to the Chesapeake Executive 
Council (LGAC), you are invited to join LGAC members during our 
quarterly meeting, for a discussion about watershed protection 
and restoration.   

This is an opportunity to discuss topics of local/regional concern, 
including Conowingo WIP, climate resiliency, nutrient trading and 
filling local government resource gaps.  We want to hear about 
your successes, lessons learned, and challenges faced. 

 

To RSVP, please fill out the form at the following URL: 
https://goo.gl/forms/pBzlW0LV4aUmvxAc2 

Additional details will be provided to those who RSVP.  For all 
other questions or concerns, please contact Ola-Imani Davis by e-
mail at odavis@allianceforthebay.org.   
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

WASHINGTON 
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2660 Woodley Road, 
NW, Washington, DC 
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Mezzanine level 
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November 29, 2018 

 
4:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
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